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Harmony Day



Harmony Day
Today our school comes together to celebrate Harmony Day - a special day where we recognise the
importance of diversity, kindness and respect for one another. Harmony Day is a reminder that we are
all unique but we share something even more important: we are all part of the same community. I
encourage families to continue these conversations by taking to their children about how we can make
our school an even kinder place - where we all treat everyone with respect, make new friends and
celebrate the things that make us all special. 

Student Representation
Thank you to Taio, Jesirrah who represented Maclean Public School in the NR Rugby League try-outs  
March 18, both boys trialled well and  successfully made it to the Northern Rivers team. Taio for  11's
and Jesirrah for the open boys team. They will travel to Coffs Harbour to participate in the North Coast
trials next week.

Aboriginal Education Group
Unfortunately TC Alfred had other plans when it came to our first Aboriginal Education Group meeting.
We have a new date set and welcome families to be a part of a new look Aboriginal Education Group. We
will hold our first meeting in Bec and Aunty Leesa’s room on Friday 28th of March at 8:30am. We hope
you can make it.

High Potential Gifted Learning
Ms Delaney ran our first HPGE lessons for identified students in Mathematics, Writing and Public
Speaking last week. We hope those students benefited from their supported learning. Next Tuesday
identified students will attend a Clarence Valley HPGE session at Maclean High with a focus on Literacy,
Numeracy and STEM.

Maclean High Transition Day
Our Year 6 students spent a great day at Maclean High last week. Enjoying some of the great subjects
on offer at MHS. This is the first of 4 transitions where students will become familiar with their soon to
be new surroundings, meet new friends and get a taster of what high school is all about.

PSSA North Coast Swimming 
Best of luck to our Junior Boy Relay Team Rio, Taio, Atticus and Colton who will represent Maclean
Public School in Kempsey next Wednesday. We are so pleased this event has been given the green-light
for you to attend.

PSSA Cricket
Well done to our cricket team led by Mrs G and Gary. Our team put 100% effort into their game against
Gulmarrad last Tuesday. All students demonstrated great sportsmanship however unfortunately
Gulmarrad came away as the winners this time. 
Congratulations: Roman, Jesirrah, Jaxon, Andrew, Lachlan, Ryder, Lewis, George M, Ivy, George P, Taio
and Kyan.

Pulse Choir
Ms Delaney accompanied Milo, Isla, Gracie, Phyre, Leonora and Lissadel to Sydney on Friday to
rehearse and perform at the Pulse concert held at the Sydney Opera House. Thank you for providing
this wonderful opportunity for our students Ms Delaney.

Grant Success
Thank you to Chris Hellyer for being successful in obtaining a grant for our school. Consultation
between the school and P&C has begun to allocate these funds. We hope to share the project concepts
with our community very soon.
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